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December Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,
We are delighted to bring you the December Elementary Newsletter, and what an
exciting time of the year it is! As we approach the holiday season, our school has many
special activities and events planned to make this month both educational and
enjoyable for our students.

Christmas Parties: 
The holiday season is synonymous with joy and celebration, and
we want our students to experience the magic of Christmas. Our annual Christmas
parties are scheduled, and each grade will have its unique festivities. Please keep an
eye out for communication from your child’s teacher regarding specific details and what
your child may need to bring for these celebrations. We encourage students to dress
festively and bring their holiday spirit!

A Safe Christmas Break: 
While we are excited for the upcoming holiday break, we
want to remind everyone of the importance of safety. We encourage you to prioritize
safety when planning your holiday activities. Whether you’re traveling or celebrating at
home, please make responsible choices to ensure a safe and healthy holiday season
for your family.

Quality Time with Friends and Family: 
Christmas is a time for reconnecting with loved
ones. We encourage you to spend quality time with friends and family, making
cherished memories that will last a lifetime. These moments of togetherness are what
make the holiday season truly special.

Academic Excellence Continues: 
While December is a time for celebration, we
remain dedicated to our students’ academic progress. Our teachers will continue to
provide engaging and educational experiences in the classroom, ensuring that learning
remains a top priority. We believe that a balanced approach to education is crucial, and
this includes enjoying the holiday season while staying committed to academic growth.

We look forward to a wonderful December and a safe, fun-filled holiday break. Please
stay tuned for further updates and events from the school, and as always, if you have
any questions or concerns, don't hesitate to reach out to us.

Wishing you all a joyous and memorable holiday season!

Sincerely,
Shane Mead, Principal.



FUN AT TRI-VILLAGE

Thank you to the PATS! 
PATS donated candy canes to the Penguin Patch Store.

Every student received a candy cane when they 
came into shop!

PATS also donated clothes to the clinic. Extra clothes in
the clinic are always needed for students. This helps

Nurse Jodi and so many students. 

TRANSPORTATION CHANGES

This will help if one of the
secretary’s is not here for the day
to make sure the transportation

change is received. Remember if you
do not get a response from the email

then we did not received it, please
call the school at this time. 

All transportation changes need to
be in writing and submitted to the
office. Please send a note in with
your student or send an email to

both 
misty_brummett@tri-village.k12.oh.us 

and 
melissa_davies@tri-village.k12.oh.us 

SHOUT OUT

IMPORTANT DATES

MERRY CHRISTMAS!

December 1st
Watch D.O.G.S.
Grinch Forms DUE
Last day for Penguin Patch
December 5th
K-4th Christmas Concert @ 6PM 
(HS Gym)
December 6th
EARLY RELEASE @ 1:15PM
December 7th
WPP Christmas Program @ 7PM
December 8th
1st Grade Field Trip @ 8:15AM
December 13th
Kona Ice
December 14th
5th-8th Christmas Choir @ 6PM 
Auditorium 
December 15th
Watch D.O.G.S.
Grinch Night 6PM
December 21st 
EARLY RELEASE @ 1:15PM
December 22nd-January 2nd
NO SCHOOL



Not pictured: Cole Doolin and Brinlee Brewer

WATCH D.O.G.S.PATRIOT OF THE MONTH
Thank you to our first set of Watch D.O.G.S. joining us

for the 23-24 school year in November.

Patriot of the Month Winners for November were Cole Doolin, Cash
Ridout, Ellie Hileman, Mya Denlinger, Sawyer Preston, Devin Sachs, 

Ezra Gutierrez and Brinlee Brewer. 
CONGRATULATIONS!

VETERANS DAY

Veterans Day breakfast.

6th Grade decorated their bulletin boards in honor of Veterans Day!  

Students were asked to send in names of family and friends who are

veterans to create dog tags in their honor. We have over 150 dog tags.

Thank you to all that has served and to all that joined us in our 



MORE TRI-VILLAGE FUN3RD GRADE

KINDERGARTEN CELEBRATED
 50 DAYS OF SCHOOL IN 50'S STYLE

Our students are excited to begin using them. 

Our 3rd graders were given student dictionaries this month to use in the classroom.
Janet Knife, Mrs. Canan’s grandmother, presented our 3rd graders with

dictionaries to use throughout their school career. The dictionaries were donated
by the Cove Spring Grange as part of The Dictionary Project to help put

dictionaries in students’ hands throughout the US. 


